
Harvard Eagle’s Nest Parents: 
Schoolpay begins August 1!  
 

Schoolpay is set up for you to register and purchase all items 
via your credit card. This is the only method of payment 
Harvard Eagle’s Nest is accepting.  We will not be accepting 
any hard copies of any documents.  Everything is set up on 
schoolpay.  You will be required to enter all fields when 
logging on and selecting your items. 
 

Should you have any questions regarding schoolpay 
troubleshooting, click on the help button on schoolpay.  They 
will assist you very quickly.  The EN Staff is unable to assist 
you with any troubleshooting on schoolpay. 
 

***Note that Schoolpay charges their customers a  
convenience fee. This convenience fee covers the costs of 
your transactions. Visa, Mastercard, and Discover charge a 
fee each time a transaction is processed. In addition, the 
district is charged a fee for using the software. Harvard 
Elementary does not receive any form of payment from the 
convenience fee assessed to you. 
 

All payments are to be submitted via schoolpay. 
Checks, Money Orders and Cash are not accepted.  
 

The schoolpay link is:   
https://www.schoolpay.com/link/heeaglesnest 
When you click on the link you will log into your account OR 
create an account if you do not have one already.  At the 
time you submit your payment, Schoolpay sends you an 
automated email verifying your payment via a receipt.  
 
Thank you! 


